
Union protest focuses on labour code and 2020 
budget

 Ukraine 

Around 5000 protestors joined a demonstration on 14 November organised by the 
FPSU trade union confederation. The trade union demands concerned the draft 
Budget for 2020 and the Labour Code. Unions are concerned about changes to the 
law that deprive civil servants and public sector workers of rights to social 
protection upon dismissal and planned changes that contain discriminatory rules on 
the employment rights of employees and threatens their collective protection. The 
unions also have specific demands on minimum and living wages and pensions.

FPSU (UKr)
epsucob
2019 November EPSU Collective Bargaining News 22

Printer-friendly version

Policies
Low pay/minimum wages
Union Rights

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2019-november-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-22/union-protest-focuses-labour-code-and-2020
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2019-november-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-22/union-protest-focuses-labour-code-and-2020
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2019-november-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-22/union-protest-focuses-labour-code-and-2020
https://www.epsu.org/countries/ukraine
https://www.facebook.com/fpsu.administration/
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2019-november-epsu-collective-bargaining-news-22
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/11982
https://www.epsu.org/policies/low-payminimum-wages-0
https://www.epsu.org/policies/union-rights-0

